Annual meeting minutes: CCSA

May 11, 2024

The annual meeting of the Copper Country Suzuki Association was held immediately following
the spring CCSA concert on May 11, 2024.

President Tim Eisele gave a short summary of our current financial status as well as highlights
of the year. He announced that we have made a bid to purchase the building we are currently
renting. Appreciation was also extended to our CCSA teachers, Michigan Tech, the Michigan
Arts and Culture Council, and the Keweenaw Community Foundation for financial and other
kinds of support.

Two board members are ending their term: Renata Sommerville and Kristin Kytta. Both were
thanked for their service. Three new members were nominated: Leyre Alegre-Figuero, Megan
Bradley, and Micah Erickson. All three were approved as board members by a majority vote of
the members attending.

Meeting adjourned by president Tim Eisele.
Respectfully Submitted,

Maria Bergstrom
Board Secretary



